
 

 

 
August 31, 2020 
 
Dear UN Global Compact Office,  
 
On behalf of our leadership team, I am writing to indicate The Kraft Heinz Company’s endorsement of the 
CEO Water Mandate and commit to adopting and implementing a comprehensive approach to water 
management that incorporates, over time, all six elements of the CEO Water Mandate.  
 
We understand that as part of this commitment, The Kraft Heinz Company will develop annually a 
“Communication on Progress-Water” OR water-specific component of our broader UN Global Compact 
“Communication on Progress”, per the Transparency Policy of the CEO Water Mandate, to be posted on 
the CEO Water Mandate website.  
 
Our company agrees to become a signatory of the UN Global Compact in the next six months. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 

 
 
Jonah Smith 
Global ESG Lead & President Foundation 
The Kraft Heinz Company 
 
 
On behalf of  
 
Miguel Patricio 
Chief Executive Officer 
The Kraft Heinz Company 


